
 
Tuesday 5th March 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
World Book Day Celebration: Thursday 7th March 
 
We are looking forward to the arrival of World Book Day 2024 next week. As we prepare 
for this event, we would like to invite all pupils to join us in celebrating by wearing their 
cosiest pyjamas and bringing along their favourite bedtime story on Thursday 7th March. 
Throughout the day, we will be carrying out lots of book-related activities and providing 
opportunities for the children to read throughout the day.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. G. Reynolds  
Headteacher 
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